
 

Toronto Fringe Announces Next Stage Will Become Community 
Platform in 2021 

Artists, Industry, and Audiences Invited to Shape the Course of this Event 

October 1, 2020 (Toronto, ON). In June of 2020, the 2021 Next Stage Theatre Festival was cancelled due to 
restrictions imposed by the COVID-19 pandemic. This annual event has run each January at the Factory Theatre since 
2008. Unable to accept a January without some form of community gathering, the staff and board of the Toronto 
Fringe have committed to hosting a digital or partially in-person event from Thursday, January 21 to Sunday, 
January 24 in 2021. 

Recognizing that this may be the first time the theatre community gathers in 2021, Fringe is launching a consultation 
process to gather feedback from its key stakeholders. Artists, industry, and audience members are invited to fill out 
a brief survey to help the Toronto Fringe guide the programming of this event.  

Survey Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MZ3QXN5  

If anyone requires accommodations or would like to speak directly to a member of Fringe staff to propose an idea 
for programming, we would love to connect. Please contact Lucy Eveleigh, Executive Director by emailing 
exec@fringetoronto.com.  

Fringe Asks: What is the “Next Stage” for the performing arts community? 
The Toronto Fringe wishes to use the Next Stage platform and usual time in the Toronto theatre calendar to 
celebrate its community. This will be a chance to discuss, share, learn and look to the future of the performing arts 
sector in these precarious times.  

From Executive Director, Lucy Eveleigh: “I am happy to be able to announce that even though we will not be 
presenting the festival in 2021, we are able to use this time to bring folks together. We will share our sorrows over 
this past year, and honour the resilience we have all shown in keeping the arts alive, one way or another. I am 
excited to begin these conversations and feel hopeful for the future of our independent artists.” 

Click here to watch a brief video from Executive Director, Lucy Eveleigh.  

Click here to read an Intermission profile on some recent Next Stage artists. 

Save the Date:  
Event Title: To be determined 
Event Date: Thursday, January 21 to Sunday, January 24, 2021 
Venue: Likely a combination of virtual and small in-person connections.  
Cost: Combination of free, Pay What You Can, and ticketed. 

For media inquiries, please contact:  
Toronto Fringe Communications Manager Claire Wynveen 
communications@fringetoronto.com  
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